
Well, it's your last day of being Year 1 children! We are going to try and make your 

learning today, as fun as possible.   

  

English 

In school we are going to have a little party this afternoon, to celebrate reaching the 

end of year 1, and the start of the holidays.  We are hoping you might be able to join us 

by having a little celebration at home too.  Your English challenge is to make a party 

hat, and decorate it by writing all of your favourite things that we did this year, on 

your hat.  You could also use lots of colours and sparkles to decorate it any way you 

want to.  

 

 Please send us some pictures of your own celebration.  We would love to see what you 

get up to with your families.  

 

Phonics 

There are lots of phonics videos and activities that will be available on line over the 

Summer,  please see if you can keep practising over the holidays.  It will really help you 

when you start back in September.  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCP_FbjYUP_UtldV2K_-niWw/videos?app=desktop 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCP_FbjYUP_UtldV2K_-niWw/videos?app=desktop


Maths 

To finish off our learning about 3D shapes, we have one more fun game to play. Have a 

go at blasting the 3D shapes.  Let us know how many you score!  

 

 

http://www.learnalberta.ca/content/me3us/flash/lessonLauncher.html?lesson=lessons/

14/m3_14_00_x.swf 

 

Lulu and Humphrey 

 

Lulu and Humphrey are joining in with the celebrations.  We hope you have a happy 

Summer everyone!  Keep reading! from Mrs Morris and Mrs Turrell 

http://www.learnalberta.ca/content/me3us/flash/lessonLauncher.html?lesson=lessons/14/m3_14_00_x.swf
http://www.learnalberta.ca/content/me3us/flash/lessonLauncher.html?lesson=lessons/14/m3_14_00_x.swf

